

UTAH VALLEY UNIVERSITY

COLLEGE of TECHNOLOGY & COMPUTING

January 22, 2010

Board of Trustees
Utah Valley University

Dear Board of Trustees:

The Office of the Dean, College of Technology and Computing, is privileged to recommend Charles (Chuck) Allison to receive the Board of Trustees Award of Excellence. Chuck is a member of the Computer Science faculty in our college and represents excellence in all that he does.

Chuck is a dedicated teacher and is recognized by his colleagues and students as one of the best teachers in the college. He has received both the Outstanding Educator of the Year and Faculty Excellence awards and his classes are always in high demand.

A review of his portfolio should convince you that he is a scholar of the highest caliber, recognized world-wide in his profession. He has a long history of publications and presentations and is active in several professional organizations. He is sought after for his expertise in computer languages and has been instrumental in the development of language libraries that are used throughout the computer industry.

Chuck is actively engaged in service at all levels and is currently serving as the president of the Faculty Senate, an extremely demanding position. I highly recommend that the Board consider him for the Board of Trustees Award of Excellence.

Sincerely,

Ernest Carey, Dean

College of Technology and Computing